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June 27, 2022 

 

 

 

University community 

Albizu University 

 

NEW PRESIDENT OF ALBIZU UNIVERSITY 

 

Dear members of Albizu University Community: 

 

I am pleased to inform that after a rigorous selection process the Board of Trustees of our University 

has appointed Dr. Nelson Soto as President of our institution effective August 8, 2022. 

 

Dr. Soto earned a Ph.D. in Policy Studies from Indiana University, and a Master of Education, and 

a Bachelor of Business Administration from the University of Cincinnati. He has been an associate 

professor and administrator at Union, Indiana University, Purdue, Missouri, and The University of 

Cincinnati. He served as Chancellor and Executive Vice President of Academic Affairs at Union 

Institute & University in Cincinnati, a position he held from 2013 to the present. From 2010 to 2013 

he served as Associate Vice Chancellor and Vice President of Curriculum and Instruction at 

Harrison College.  

 

We give the warmest welcome to Dr. Nelson Soto as president of Albizu University. We trust that 

his presidency will mark a new era of progress and unity for all of us who are part of our beloved 

institution. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

   

Teresita M. Bolívar     Ricardo J. del Río, PhD 

Chair       Chair  

Board of Trustees     Presidential Search Committee 
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